
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2024 

Dear ALTS Parents, 

 

     April is always such a busy month with state testing. Thank you for having your 
students in school on those testing days! It is amazing that we are heading into our last 
two months of school. We have so many exciting events ahead of us with our spring 
concerts, promotions and end-of-year activities. Please keep a close eye on your email 
to stay informed. This newsletter has great information from the District. Please read to 
find out all they are offering! 

Respectfully, 

Jennifer Griggs 

Principal, Abraham Lincoln Traditional School 

602-896-6300 

 



  

April Calendar of Events 

April 16 – 

https://youtu.be/6MUH0HPhgt4?si=BcOriTKXejxn3fd3
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